
     
       

The week started with a lovely assembly led by Helen Peake from the Dogs Trust. This was followed by 
workshops in each of the classes. All of our children are now very knowledgeable about meeting dogs 
and when they should or shouldn’t stroke a dog.

The Cherries made posters to show what they had learnt about staying safe around dogs. They 
remembered that you mustn’t run around if you see a dog, and if dogs are eating or sleeping it is best 
to leave them alone. They also remembered that it is always best to check with the owner (and dog) if 
you want to stroke a dog.

A week of goodbyes!  We said a sad farewell on Wednesday to Miss Darch 
who has been our student teacher in Willow Class but then Miss Darch arrived 
the next day as a surprise to see their learning exhibition.  Well done Willow 
Class for sharing your wonderful learning and to all their families who came 
along to the event.

Rachel Powell after several years as a school Governor, and more recently our 
Chair of Governors led her final Governor’s meeting on Wednesday. We’d like 
to say a massive thank you to Rachel for all her support and hard work and wish her all the very best of 
luck for the future.  Matthew Norcott, who lives in Clutton and is the Head teacher of Weston All Saints 
Primary School (WASPS) in Bath will be taking over as Chair.

We also said goodbye to Mrs Stephens who has started her maternity leave today and wish her the 
very best of luck with her second baby due next month.  I’m sure that she will be back to visit in the new 
year.

On a final note, our new Cherries have been coming in for their stay and play sessions this week. We 
were so impressed how well they were looked after by our current Cherries. The new Cherries were 
very excited to receive their own Clutton School rucksack and water bottle, kindly donated by the PTFA. 

We look forward to seeing you all at the Social Club in a while for the summer fayre.  Again, a massive 
thank you to Faye and the rest of the PTFA team for all your hard work and dedication in organising 
these lovely events.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull



     
       

It is great to hear about the fun activities our pupils get up to 
outside of school.  Last week the Cubs and the Beavers tried 
abseiling for the first time off the old Railway Bridge in Clutton. 
They were all very brave and adventurous. 

These photos are of Zander, Charlie T and Finley enjoying the 
activity. If your child is interested in Beavers, Cubs, Scouts or 
Explorers please see below for information.



     
       



     
       

Clutton Primary Local Governing Body
We are looking for new members to join our LGB - this involves attending 6 meetings a year 
where you will help to ensure effective running of the school and best possible outcomes for 
our children.  
If you are interested in applying or know anyone in the local community who might, then please 
contact csmith@cluttonschool.com.

Head Teacher Award

Congratulations to Willow Class, Maddie, Alfie, Roman, 
Teddy and Teddy for receiving the Head Teachers 
Award this week.

Doodle Maths

Well done to everyone who completed their 
Doodle Maths and Doodle Tables this week.  
The children with the most stars in their class this 
week are: 

Doodle Maths - Molly B, Nina, Keira, Annabel, 
Reuben, Joshua, Lewis
Doodle Maths great effort - Johannes, Nancy, 
Molly P
Doodle Tables - Delilah, Max, Louie, Freddie, 
Alfie 

Other Awards

Elsie, Sophie and Roman brought their gymnastic awards in to 
show everyone. 



     
       

Willow Class Learning Exhibition

Well done to Willow Class who have worked so hard over the past couple of weeks to prepare 
for their learning exhibition. They did an amazing job and were able to teach us all something 

new. Thank you to everyone who came to share our learning.



     
       

Notices   

● Absence - if your child is unwell and cannot attend school, please leave a message with the 
details of the illness, so we do not need to contact you to clarify.  We need this information to 
update registers and for attendance meetings with the EWO.

● Absence from school during term time request - If you are planning for your child to be absent 
from school during term time you will need to complete an absence request form no less than 3 
weeks before the planned absence.  You will then get a reply to say if your absence has been 
authorised or not.  The forms and the absence policy is available to download on the school 
website, or you can pick up a copy from the school office.  Thank you. 

● Jewellery - small stud earrings only please.
● Long hair - should be tied back at all times.
● Menu- please click the link here to view the new school meals menu from September.
● School Day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates close at 8.50am each morning.
● School Pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different 

from normal.
● School Shoes - If your child is unable to tie their own shoe laces, please can we ask that they 

wear velcro strap shoes or trainers to school that they can fasten themselves. 
● Please do not allow your child to climb on the school wall, fence or gates.  Thank you.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SCylsye8cwOhSROk7A1pii7ruEwAPlRQ/view?usp=sharing


     
       



     
       


